
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 

Memphis Community Schools is seeking applicants for a vacant seat on the Board of Education.  

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest to the Memphis Board of Education, 34110 Bordman 

Rd, Memphis, MI 48041 or email: lheilig@memphisk12.org, by December 4, 2018.   

Candidates must reside in the Memphis School District and be a registered voter in the district. 

This is an unpaid position, and requires attendance at monthly business meetings and occasional special 

meetings, throughout the year. Any questions may be directed to Brad Gudme, Superintendent.  

Interviews for vacant seat will be held on December 11th at the Board of Education Meeting. 
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